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RETRACTION OF
“QUASIHYPONORMAL TOEPLITZ OPERATORS”

S. C. ARORA AND GEETA KALUCHA

Communicated by the Editors

It has been found that the main result in our paper titled Quasihyponormal
Toeplitz Operators, which appeared in the Journal of Operator Theory [Vol. 59, no.1
(2008), pp. 69–80], has a mathematical error. Therefore, we (S. C. Arora and Geeta
Kalucha) are withdrawing the paper. The results in this paper may be regarded
as unproven.
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